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To: CVG Airlines and Ground Operators 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Concourse A Bag Make-Up Door Changes  
 

Date: January 13, 2016 

 

 The entrance and exit doorways to the Concourse A bag make-up area will be changing effective 

immediately. In an effort to regulate the temperature in this area, some doorways have been closed 

and will remain closed throughout the winter months to both the entrance and exit. The map depiction 

and pictures below indicate the doorways that are closed and also illustrate the doorways that 

operators are permitted to use. Operators are reminded to use extreme caution when traveling in this 

area and to always follow the marked/painted directional signage.   
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Entrance Doorway 
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